

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

DW/DEC 22nd November 2024

Dear parent/carer

RE: VISIT TO UTTOXETER RACECOURSE

Your child has been selected to visit of toxeter Racecourse on Tuesday 10th December 2024 when he will have the opportunity to experience careers linked to the racing industry.

Depending on what the weather is like on the day, hopefully sunny, can you please ensure your child has waterproof clothing if the forecast is wet and encourage them to bring a bottle of water in case of need. A packed lunch will be needed, which will be provided by the school if your child normally has a free school meal. School uniform and usual footwear will be fine to wear for this trip.

Pupils will return in time for the end of day transport arrangements

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesiate to get in touch with me (dwhittaker@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk).

Yours sincerely

MR 10 WHITTAKER

HEAD OF OUTDOOR LEARNING



INVESTORS IN PEOPLE™

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award

Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award







